The Family Law Reform Now Network is running a conference entitled ‘Supporting Families’ at the University of Birmingham on September 1st 2023. This is part of a project which seeks to reform the law on care proceedings. At the event, speakers will explore the challenges parents and children face in care proceedings. The conference will focus on procedural and practical challenges families may face when going through public law care (and adoption) proceedings and ways in which families could be better supported via changes to the legal process. We seek presentations from academics and practitioners in the fields of law, psychology, sociology and social work. We can make a small financial contribution towards travel and accommodation costs of presenters. Anyone with an interest in presenting their research can send a short abstract of 100-250 words to Dr Samantha Davey – smdave@essex.ac.uk by July 3rd. 
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